
Important Information for 
All Credit Union Members 

ACCESS  
TO THE  

CREDIT UNION

There are upcoming security changes that will limit access to Level 1 and the Credit Union 
within the Medical Center. 
Access to Level 1 via the elevator from the Main Lobby AND the Employee Entrance from 
Hawley Avenue will be by St. Vincent’s Employee/Volunteer Badge or by a  
Security Badge issued by the Credit Union for members who are not employees/Volunteers 
of St. Vincent’s or its affiliates.  Security Badges issued by the Credit Union will only allow 
access to Level 1 during business hours of the Credit Union and cannot be used after hours. 
The Credit Union will be taking photos of members for the Security Badges in the Credit  
Union office for any member who will require one.  
Short term parking will be allowed in the Main Parking Garage in the front of the medical 
center for all members visiting the Credit Union.  St. Vincent’s Employees/Volunteers  
transacting business at the Credit Union must bring their parking ticket with them to the  
Credit Union for free parking validation.  Members with Credit Union issued badges will  
use their badge upon exiting the parking garage for free parking. 
Members requiring a Security Badge issued by the Credit Union are encouraged to stop by the Credit Union at their earliest convenience to have their photo 
taken enabling your badge to be issued prior to these security changes taking effect, which should be on or about September 1, 2016. 
We apologize for any inconvenience this new policy may cause, however these new security measures are for the protection and safety of EVERY individual 
entering the Medical Center.


